
WELCOME BACK!
RETURN TO SCHOOL TRANSITION

Who do I contact?

Oklahoma City Public Schools (OKCPS)
Extended Educational Services (EES)

Website: https://www.okcps.org/domain/2201

If your student is returning to OKCPS, please
contact the EES Transition Coordinator at (405)
587-0136.
If your student is returning to another school
district, notify their home school.

A transition meeting between the
parent/guardian(s), the student, and the school
team can be helpful for the development of a plan
for successful re-entry.  

What happens next?

"Your LIFE
is a story of
TRANSITION.

You are 
always leaving 

one chapter
BEHIND 
while 

MOVING ON
to the next."

Is your student ready to return to school?
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